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On February 3, 2011, Deze Energy submitted a request for extension on the Revised Routing
Proposal for the Taltson Hydro Expansion project. The developer asked the Review Board for an
extension date of March 7', 2011. The Review Board is granting the developer this request.

Please note that all parties to this environmental assessment are now required to submit any
comments on this new proposal within 60 days after the new March 7™ deadline.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact our office.

Nicole Spencer

Enviornemental Assessment Officer



